
 

Emergency Preparedness reminders; 

July: Family Communication Plan, Have the ability to 

communicate with family members during a disaster. 

August: Get Involved, Make your community 

stronger by getting trained and getting involved. 

September: Be Informed,  Make sure everyone in 

your household can receive, understand, and act on 

information received in an emergency. 

October: Power, be able to safely meet your basic 

needs during an electric outage.  

November: Emergency Supplies, remember impor-

tant items that may be overlooked when leaving your 

home in a disaster. 

December: First Aid, be prepared to give first aid 

while waiting for an ambulance.   

      Summer 2018 

 

**Dates to Remember** 

    Monday’s Farmer’s Market   4-7  p.m. 

   07/18/2018 Council Meeting   7:00 p.m. 

   07/28/2018 River Clean-Up    9:00 a.m. 

   08/14/2018 DDA Meeting   5:30 p.m. 

   08/15/2018 Council Meeting   7:00 p.m. 

   08/25/2018 Firefighters Car Show             10:00 a.m. 

   09/11/2018 DDA Meeting   5:30 p.m. 

   09/19/2018 Council Meeting   7:00 p.m. 

Community News from the Village of Vernon  

I scream, you scream, we all scream for 

Sweets-n-Treats Ice Cream.  
Sweets-n-Treats is 

now open with new 

owners. Offering 

Ashby and Hudson-

ville hand dipped, as 

well as soft serve ice 

cream and a limited 

food menu with daily 

food specials.    

Stop in Monday - Saturday, 11:30 a.m. to 9 p.m., 

Sundays 1 p.m. to 9 p.m.  Check out their facebook 

page for more information.  

A River Runs Through It 
“Water provides the most profound shortcut to happiness out there.”   

   Wallace J. Nichols, Ph.D. 

 

The Village is excited to 

announce we have been 

awarded $9,000 from the 

Saginaw Bay Watershed 

Initiative Network for the 

installation of a canoe 

and kayak launch.  Prepa-

ration is in full swing to 

have the launch installed 

by fall of this year.  Great Lakes Fusion along with 

Friends of the Shiawassee have partnered with the 

Village to make this project possible.  The Village is 

excited to add recreational opportunities for area resi-

dents and visitors that foster an appreciation of our 

natural resources and have economic benefits for our 

local businesses.  The Village is also continuing to 

partner with the Friends of the Shiawassee for the 

annual river clean up July 28.  Sign up to volunteer 

on the Village of Vernon’s website.  Lunch and re-

freshments provided to all volunteers.   

Village Election 

This November the Village will have 

four seats open on the Village Council 

including Village President.  Candi-

dates who wish to seek office must file 

an affidavit of identity and a nonpartisan nominating 

petition by 4:00 p.m., July 24.  Please contact Village 

Hall for more information.    

Tax Bills  

Summer tax bills have gone out 

and are due on September 14. If 

you have any questions regarding 

your taxes please contact Village office or check out 

our tax information page on the Village web-

site.www.villageofvernon.org/resident-information 



10th Annual Firefight-

ers Car Show 

August 25, 2018 

9 a.m. - 3 p.m. 

Pre-register at Village Hall 
by August 16th for $8,  $10 day of show. For more in-

formation contact Bill Shafer 989-413-1124  

or Matt Shafer 989-413-9318  

email: briana01@chartermi.net 

 

 

Monday’s from 4 p.m. to 7 

p.m. Downtown continuing 

every Monday thru Septem-

ber 24. Vendors wanted.  Check out the Village web-

site or contact Stacey at frostedescape@gmail.com 

for more details. 

Y = Yard Waste       R = Recycling 

New Service for Residents  

Yard waste pickup began July 11 and will be picked up every other week. All yard waste 

must be placed in biodegradable kraft paper bags or placed in 30-gallon cans, clearly marked 

as yard waste. No plastic bags will be accepted. Branches and twigs smaller than 2” in diame-

ter must be placed in bundles no larger than 2’ by 4’ long or 50 pounds per bag or bundle. No 

tree trunks, stumps, construction or demolition debris will be accepted.   
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Reminders from Chief Hubble 

Please remember to keep your vehicles, homes and outbuild-

ings locked at all times. There are still reports of thefts in the 

area. 
 

Motor Vehicle - No inoperative or unlicensed motor vehicle 

shall be parked, kept or stored on any premises, and no vehi-

cle shall at any time be in a state of major disassembly, disre-

pair, or in the process of being stripped or dismantled. Painting of vehicles is prohibited unless conducted in-

side an approved spray booth. This will be strictly enforced by the Police department. 
 

Animal Waste - No person shall allow animal waste to accumulate for more than 48 hours on the ground in 

the open air. No person walking a dog shall knowingly allow it to deposit its feces on property not belonging 

to that person and shall clean up after said dog in case such incident does occur. 


